
 

 

 

 

December 15, 2012 

 

H.E. Ban Ki-moon 

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY  10017 

USA 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 

 

I am pleased to confirm that, as President of Berkeley College New York 

and New Jersey, I will support the ten principles of the United Nations 

Global Compact and commit to taking part in all activities of the initiative. 

 

Berkeley College is a nationally accredited institution with a large global 

student base.  We have more than 8,900 students consisting of more than 

700 international, representing over 100 countries.   

 

“Our mission” is to empower students to achieve professional and personal 

success in dynamic careers and in a diverse global society by providing a 

comprehensive and supportive educational experience.   

 

We are responsible and constructive members of the global community, and 

we encourage students and faculty to do the same.  I hope you will consider 

my application.  I look forward to joining your organization. 

 

Cordially, 

 
Dario A. Cortes, PhD 

President 

Berkeley College   
 


